
December 14, 2022 

The Sharpsburg Water District board of commissioners met at the water office in regular 
session at 7:00 pm. Members present: Randy Warner, Judy Harmon, Alfred Bailey, Billy Martin, 
and Cecil Duncan. Also present, Gayle Haney. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

Last month's minutes were read. Judy made a motion to approve minutes, Cecil seconded. All 
in favor. 

In new business, the Nicholas County Judge inquired about installing a fire hydrant somewhere 
in Nicholas. They were unable to attend the meeting and asked to be put on the agenda for 
Jan. meeting. 

Cecil made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 pm. Billy seconded. All in favor. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Cecil Duncan, Secretary 


